Seattle Hiroshima Club シアトル広島県人会 Highlights from the Youth Exchange Program in Hiroshima on 7/29 – 8/7/2018



From left, Drew Deguchi & Ana Tanaka showing letters of 花 flower and 愛 love after Japanese calligraphy class



From left, Ms. Cheryl Sora(chaperone from Hawaii), Mr. Koso Inaba(officer of Hiroshima Prefecture Government), and Ms. Lori Tanaka(chaperone from Seattle)



All youth delegates and adult chaperones



Exchange activities with Hiroshima Senior High School and all delegates from various countries. Ana and Drew had a wonderful experience and exchange with students from Hiroshima, Hawaii, California, Peru, Brazil and Argentina.



All youth delegates, chaperons at Peace Memorial Park and staff of Hiroshima Prefecture Government



Drew and Ana at Peace Memorial Park